
PRODUCT NEWS

NATIONAL CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTRE 
Ph: 1300 666 595
Fax: 1300 666 594 (Orders) 1300 131 625 (Project Quotes)
austsales@tnb.com     www.tnbaust.com

FEBRUARY 2014

The Australian Building Codes Board have advised their intent to allow photoluminescent 
exit signs to be used as alternates to industry-standard internally illuminated emergency 
exit fittings, with effect from 1st May 2014.

Whilst at first glance the simplicity of this technology may be appealing, their use has 
a number of significant constraints which impact both on energy efficiency and cost of 
ownership, including:

• Photoluminescent exit signs MUST have a dedicated, uninterrupted light source 
continuously illuminating the face of the sign. This dedicated light source MUST 
provide a minimum illumination level of 100 lux on the face of the sign at all times.

• An emergency luminaire must be located within 2 metres of the approach side of a 
doorway requiring an exit sign and at most changes of direction in the escape path 
(ie: where directional exit signs are normally used). Where Photoluminescent exit 
signs are used in these situations they MUST have an emergency luminaire located 
at a maximum distance of 2 metres from the sign. Almost all internally illuminated 
exit signs have an emergency classification and hence do not require an additional 
emergency luminaire within 2 metres.

In addition to the cost of operating the dedicated light source required to “charge” the 
photoluminescent sign, its maintenance costs together with the added cost of testing and 
maintaining the adjacent emergency luminaire need to be taken into consideration in the 
economic discussion.

The ability of photoluminescent signs to absorb and to emit light energy is influenced 
by the cleanliness of the surface of the signs. Irrespective of whether or not a cleaning 
regime is nominated in the revised Building Code, building owners and managers 
have a duty of care to provide a safe environment for building occupants; ensuring that 
photoluminescent signs are clean and hence able to perform at the levels required by 
the Building Code falls into this area of duty of care.

Replacing an existing internally illuminated exit sign with a photoluminescent alternative, 
without adding the dedicated light source and in most cases an adjacent emergency 
luminaire, will render the building non-compliant and should be avoided.

National Workplace Health and Safety Laws, together with the Building Codes in each 
State, apply severe penalties for failure to comply.

For more information, please call our National Support Centre on 1300 666 595 or                           
fax 1300 666 594.
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This information has been prepared in good faith, however the information is not intended to constitute advice 
and persons should seek professional advice before relying on the information. The information contained in 
this document was correct at time of publication.


